
The money we raise helps pay for fun
activities and experiences the school usually
can't afford. This term, we’ve been able to
fund awesome Egyptian workshops, African
drumming sessions, and the school
pantomime, all of which the kids absolutely
loved. These events really make learning
more exciting and create great memories
for everyone.
Moving forward we’ll continue to support
the school and pupils, making a difference
whereever we can.

How our money is spent.

With Christmas fast approaching and the endof our first term as the new Friends of
Holland Committee (the school PTA), we’re
excited to share that we’ve raised a
whopping £1860 this term! What an amazingstart to the school year! A huge thanks toeveryone who has participated, joined in, andhelped along the way. Holland School (FOHS) issuch a great cause, and together, we’re makinglittle differences that have a big impact onour kids. Here’s to many more successes
ahead!
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We’ve got some fun plans lined up for the spring and summer termsahead! There’ll be plenty of fundraising events happening around school,plus lots of family activities inside and outside. Keep an eye out forour big family event in February – we’ll be kicking out “Dry January”with a bang! Stay tuned for more details – it’s going to be a blast!

Our Events for the 
Autumn Term! 

school 
disco
£684

The Hurst Green Village Fair.Raised £368 

Xmas 
Trees

raised
£329

Xmas Cards
raised £119

And more to come...

From all of us on the FOHS comittee, have
a fab Christmas Holiday and the best
wishes for 2025 :)  Ralph, Claudia, Richard,
Nicky, Lorna, Shelley 
and Lucy x


